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GREETINGS NCPA MEMBERS.


Sorry for the delay in getting this edition of the Amicus out to everyone.  I hope everyone has taken some time to check out the new and improved NCPA website.  Thanks to Brenda Mareski, NCCP, CP for all her time and effort in getting the website up and running.  If you have not had a chance, please do take some time and check out all the features the website has to offer!

DISTRICT III:

Director:  Trudy Rutherford

In District III, we were fortunate to meet the State Bar's Ethics requirement for the certified paralegals by attending CONSUMERS' TITLE COMPANY'S 1/2 day seminar on June 22, 2006. Entitled: Professional Responsibility in Real Estate Transactions, the presenters were two attorneys courtesy of Chicago Title Insurance Company, and they were very knowledgeable and answered many questions. Not enough that we did not have to travel out of town to receive our 3-hour CLE credit, there was no registration cost, breakfast was provided free of charge, AND there were hospitality gift bags.------ How blessed we are to have these generous businesses in our midst.

DISTRICT IV:

Director:  Teresa A. Stacey, NCCP

Guilford Paralegal Association presents:

Alamance County Paralegal Association does not meet over the summer and will resume their regular meetings on September 19th at 12:30 in the Alamance County Criminal Courts Building in Graham in Judge Allen's office. Speaker to be determined. 

ETHICS:

Ethics Chairperson, Therese (Terri) Morin, NCCP, plans to have a question and answer section in the “Ethics Corner” column of the Forum beginning with the Fall issue. She urges all members to participate by sending in their professionalism/ethics questions. You may submit your questions via e-mail at tam@vernonlaw.com, via regular mail at 

P. O. Drawer 2958, Burlington, NC 27216-2958, or call her at 336-227-8851 ext. 231.

FORUM:

If anyone is interested in writing an article or has a topic of suggestions for the Forum, please contact Laura Braswell at laurapcubillos@yahoo.com or Alison Foster at Alison.Foster@meineke.com.  

MID YEAR SEMINAR:

Don't forget to register for NCPA’s Mid Year Seminar being held September 15-16 at the Embassy Suites in Cary, NC.  More information is available on  www.ncparalegal.org.

ANNUAL SEMINAR:

Mark your calendars, NCPA's 2207 Annual Seminar has been set.  It will be held in New Bern, NC at the beautiful Sheraton on March 22-24, 2007.  

NOTARY ACT:
One of the biggest issues in 2005 has had corrections made.  Recently the Notary Act Corrections bill was passed and signed by the Governor and been assigned Session Law #2006-59.  To see the revisions you can visit:  

 http://www.ncga.state.nc.us/gascripts/BillLookUp/BillLookUp.pl?Session=2005&BillID=H1432
 Meredith R. Pollette, CLAS Scholarship Essay Contest

The Meredith R. Pollette, CLAS Scholarship Essay Contest deadline is approaching.  If interested in submitting an essay please have them post marked by August 31, 2006 and sent to the following address:

NCPA

Attention:  Chariman of the Board
P. O. Box 36264
Charlotte, NC 28236-6264
If anyone has anything they would like to see included in the AMICUS, please feel free to email it to me at bgk6489@aol.com.

